
Lasallian  Educational  Mission
Assembly changes its date
Rome, 5 March 2020 

Brother Visitors,  Auxiliary Visitors, 
Delegates, Presidents and 
Delegates to AIMEL 2020, 

Greetings and best wishes for you all. 

Due to increasing travel restrictions to and from Italy related to concerns about
preventing the spread of the COVID – 19 virus, we have decided to postpone our
Lasallian Educational Mission Assembly (AIMEL 2020). 

Consequently, AIMEL 2020 will begin on Monday morning, September 21
and  end  on  Friday  afternoon,  October  2.  The  venue  remains  the
Generalate  in  Rome.  

I thank everyone for your understanding and cooperation in this unforeseen and
undesired change. Please join me in prayer, asking the Lord to watch over us. In
particular, we pray especially those who have been most affected by this global
health crisis. 

Fraternally, 

Brother Robert Schieler, FSC 
Brother Superior 
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